
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families               May 19, 2022 

Friday 27th May will be a tag day for pupils to wear Red, White and Blue. 

  

 

Families are invited to join us on the school field (weather permitting) in order to celebrate the Queens Platinum 

Jubilee.  

As part of our celebrations we invite you all to create a wonderful crown to wear at the event.  

All pupils are asked to make an upcycled junk crown at home, and please be as 

flamboyant as you can!  It can be a simple cut out cardboard cereal box, a paper 

bag, material or chicken wire - just to name a few ideas.   Decorate it in any style 

you like.  It can be 21st century, something that the children are interested in or 

a traditionally bejewelled golden creation.  Children will parade their crowns around the open air 

gathering, and one child from each class will be crowned on the throne as a winning prize! 

  

A RIGHT ROYAL 

EVENT 

 



 

 

 

Festivities commence at 2pm and families will be treated to the children singing a jubilee song 

together on the school playground.  Yr 3 have been learning to compose a musical fanfare - 

DUM DUM DUM DAAAAA! And we hope they will give a bish, bash, bosh performance to rival 

the Philharmonic orchestra.  Eat your heart out Beethoven!! 

 

o Bring a picnic blanket, nibbles and refreshments of your choice.  
o Children will commence the event in their classes on the field.  Crowns will then be paraded, a 

game of musical thrones will ensue and we shall eat a class cake together, which I am sure you 
will enjoy watching!  

o Children can then join their families and sit with them, or alternatively remain with their class for 
further games. 

o School gates will be open until 16:15 hrs so that those FAMILIES who wish to stay and play can 
enjoy the school grounds. 

 

If you intend to stay and play, please stick to these rules: 

 Parents/carers are responsible for their children’s conduct.  

 Treat the school equipment respectfully and safely.  

 Do not use the wild zone – the area of field that is screened off by the line of fir trees.  There is a wasp’s nest 
that must not be disturbed and our Forest School/outdoor classroom is set up in this area. 

 Please leave via the school gates by 16:15hrs. 
 

On the day each child will receive a Jubilee badge as a keep sake, and we would like to thank the PTFA for funding 

this. 

We hope everyone enters the end of term Jubilee celebration with a sense of family fun and 

we look forward to a whole school 3 cheers for our Queen Elizabeth 2nd.  

 

Best wishes 

Justine Brown 

Head Teacher 

 


